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Rectificatif

Remplacer le paragraphe 26 de l’annexe par le texte suivant :

« 26. The Minister of Energy and Mineral Resources, H.E. Mr. Purnomo
Yusgiantoro, welcomed the guests and representatives to the High-level
Regional Meeting. He noted that the Government of Inodesia attached the
highest priority to the security of energy supply, which was essential for socio-
economic growth and development as well as for protection against
environmental degradation. He also noted that the Meeting was timely for
instigating a new vision for international cooperation on energy and
sustainable development to fulfil long-term energy needs. He also noted the
high-level participation in the Business Forum organized jointly by the
Governments of Indonesia and Australia, as well as in the NGO Symposium
organized by ESCAP. He expressed the hope that those events had provided
opportunities for stakeholders in the energy sector to interact. In concluding,
he expressed confidence that the High-level Meeting would meet its
objective. »


